
 

 

Dear Scholarship Committee, 

I am so honoured to have been chosen as the recipient of the PHF Scholarship. Receiving 
this scholarship will truly be beneficial for me and will help and motivate me even more to 
continue my passion of engineering and will help me realize my dream of becoming a 
mechanical engineer. I would like to thank the PHF for being such an essential part of the 
Polish community and for their sacrifice and dedication to our community.  

Thank you so much, 

Adam Polanski 


